
Butterfly	Hunt	(24/07/2019)	
	

On	Wednesday	24th	July,	I	went	on	a	butterfly	hunt	(run	by	FORCE).	We	spotted	lots	of	butterflies	
due	to	the	increased	temperature	(Approx.	36C°)	and	decreased	cloud	cover	which	created	an	ideal	
sunny	climate	for	butterflies.	We	then	began	our	walk	with	a	talk	by	a	Butterfly	enthusiast.	Then	we	
all	continued	our	walk	by	entering	a	more	shaded	area;	we	saw	a	comma	(butterfly)	which	was	
resting/hiding	in	a	bush!	We	all	continued	to	the	shaded	area	to	try	and	spot	a	speckled	wood	(and	
get	some	cover	from	the	heat).	Then	we	went	towards	the	river	to	spot	some	insects…	

		
	
	

	

	 	

	

	

	

	

	

Damsel	fly	

(2-4	–	Cinnabar	moth	on	Ragwort	plant)	



5-6	Honey	bee	

	



	

	

	

	 	



	

	

	

By	Joseph	Collis-Chandler	(Age	11)	

Many	thanks	to	FORCE	for	the	Butterfly	hunt.	
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